
 
Town of Newmarket 
395 Mulock Drive P.O. Box 328, 
Newmarket, Ontario, L3Y 4X7 
 

Email: info@newmarket.ca | Website: newmarket.ca | Phone: 905-895-5193 

 Page 1 of 1 

Memorandum 

Established Neighbourhood Compatibility Study 

November 2, 2020  
 
Following the Committee of the Whole Meeting October 26, 2020, staff and the 
consulting team are currently reviewing the additional information and direction provided 
by Committee related to the final recommendations of the Established Neighbourhoods 
Compatibility Study and associated Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendments. 
 
Given the level of analysis required to fully review and make any required changes to 
these documents, staff intends to report back to Council at the December 14th, 2020 
Council meeting on this matter. 
 
For more information on this Memorandum, please contact the Acting Director of 
Planning & Building Services at 905-895-5193. 
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